From: lynnehi@aol.com

To: Standards of Conduct
Subject: testimony/comments for june 15 meeting
Date: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 5:16:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you

recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I would like to know what you mean by prohibiting agent of candidate from assisting voters?
This sounds like a stretch. Are you saying that they cannot help someone understand the
ballot, open the ballot, read the ballot to the voter, mail the ballot. Definitely they should not
fill out the ballot.

I also object to term limits for legislators. We have them for the top elected officials, governor,
It. governor, mayors, and some county councils. we do not need them for the legislature. Do
that and you will have all the institutional knowledge in the hands of the bureaucrats and the
unelected bureaucrats will be in charge.

I also object to a unicameral legislature. We need both chambers so one chamber can be
checked by the other. We have been saved by that many times.

What is needed are rules about conference committees, opening them up to the public, having
public votes in the committees, and committee chairs not refusing to hear bills. We need
transparency.

lynne matusow
60 n. beretania, #1804
honolulu 96817
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